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Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 4:02 PM
To: Aasmo,

Greg Dozier, Director of the Georgia Department of Driver Services, has expressed a willingness to serve. Greg 
would be a good addition. He has a strong business background and was the former budget director for Georgia, 
so he understands revenues and expenses very well. He currently serves on the Region II Board of Directors and 
takes his responsibilities as a board member seriously.

Fred Porter
Regional Director for Member Support
AAMVA Regions I & II
1075 Cambridge Court
Benton, Arkansas 72019
T: 501-778-7099/ F: 501-778-8267/ M: 501-590-4860
www.aamva.org

AIC 2009 Registration Fees Reduced for AAMVA Members; Multiple Discounts Available. Visit 
www.aamva.org/Events/Calendar/2009AIC.htm for full details.

From: Greg Dozier [mailto:gdozier@dds.ga.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 2:48 PM
To: Porter, Fred
Subject: Re: AAMVA Business Opportunities Committee

I would be happy to serve.

From: Porter, Fred <FPorter@aamva.org>
To: Greg Dozier
Sent: Thu Aug 06 15:45:14 2009
Subject: AAMVA Business Opportunities Committee
Hi Greg,

The AAMVA Chair appoints a Business Opportunities Committee, composed of an administrator from each 
AAMVA region, that works with AAMVA President/CEO Neil Schuster, and AAMVA Vice President for Products 
and Services Patrice Aasmo, to review and make recommendations to the international board of directors on 
potential revenue producing enterprises that the association may have become aware of.

The Region II position on this committee will be up for appointment at the close of this year's AIC in San Diego 
and a new appointee is needed. Would you be interested in serving in this capacity? It does not require a great 
deal of time. To date it has involved no travel, just a conference call preceding each AAMVA international board 
meeting (3 per year), and a little time on each members part in advance of the call to review materials provided on 
potential business opportunities identified since the previous call.

Patrice will be talking with incoming International Chair Chuck O'Donnell on August 12 to discuss appointments 
for the coming year. Chuck and Patrice has asked me for a recommendation for Region II, and I think you would 
be an outstanding adjunct to this committee. I would very much like to recommend you as the Region II 
representative, if you would be willing to serve.

Please let me know your thoughts, and any questions you might have, regarding serving.

Thanks!
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Fred

Fred Porter
Regional Director for Member Support
AAMVA Regions I & II
1075 Cambridge Court
Benton, Arkansas 72019
T: 501-778-7099/ F: 501-778-8267/ M: 501-590-4860
www.aamva.org

AIC 2009 Registration Fees Reduced for AAMVA Members; Multiple Discounts Available. Visit 
www.aamva.org/Events/Calendar/2009AIC.htm for full details.

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any 
attachments are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may be confidential or privileged. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you do not have permission to read, print, copy or distribute this 
message or any attachments. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
by return e-mail or contact the sender if a phone number was provided and permanently delete this 
message and any attachments.
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